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Dear Friends of the Academy, 

 

Do you fancy the chance of winning £25,000 every week? 

 

We’re really excited to announce that PACT have launched a new weekly lottery that will be 

starting from 4th January 2020. There’s a guaranteed cash prize that must be won every week 

starting at £20 as well as a sensational jackpot of £25,000. 

 

Tickets are just £1 each and can be paid for securely by debit or credit card, or you can even 

set up a direct debit to ensure that you don’t miss a draw, so that you never miss out on the 

chance of winning that life-changing, top prize.  

 

The best bit about it, other than that the great prizes, is that just by buying a ticket you’re 

helping support Q3 Academy Great Barr’s PACT, which in turn is doing amazing things for the 

students of the Academy and resourcing some incredibly exciting new projects. At least 40% 

of every ticket goes directly to PACT, and every penny that PACT make goes directly to our 

students!  

 

Don’t miss out on the cash to be won; get your tickets now and help support the Academy at: 

www.cutt.ly/q3gblottery  

 

Draws take place at 8pm every Saturday with the results posted online, full terms, conditions, 

and information can also be found online at the above address. 

 

The very best of luck, and thank you in advance for your support! 

 

 

Q3 Academy Great Barr PACT Team 

 


